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TrueBlue to Announce 2014 Fourth
Quarter and Full-Year Results
TACOMA, Wash.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- TrueBlue, Inc. (NYSE:TBI) will release 2014 fourth
quarter and full-year results Thursday, Feb. 5, 2015.

Management will discuss the results on a live conference call at 2 p.m. Pacific Time (5 p.m.
Eastern Time) on Thursday, Feb. 5, 2015.

A webcast of the call and a presentation of the financial information referenced on the call
will be available on TrueBlue’s web site: www.trueblue.com

About TrueBlue

TrueBlue (NYSE:TBI) is a leading staffing, recruiting and workforce management company.
The company fills individual positions on demand, staffs entire facilities, and manages
outsourced recruiting processes and staffing vendor programs for a wide variety of clients.
The company’s specialized workforce solutions meet clients’ needs for a reliable, efficient
workforce, and it serves a wide variety of industries. TrueBlue assigns as many as 100,000
people to work each day and places more than 250,000 people in permanent positions each
year. Learn more about TrueBlue at www.trueblue.com.
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